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June 5, 2013 
 
Department of Health Introduces Free Monthly Immunization Clinic  

All Pennsylvanians Urged to Get Vaccinations 
 

Harrisburg – The Department of Health today announced the launch of a monthly 
public immunization clinic, occurring the third Friday of every month, at St. Paul’s 
United Church of Christ, 47 S. White Oak St., Kutztown.  

 
The clinics are by appointment only and will take place from 9-11 a.m., with the 

first clinic occurring Friday, June 21. 
 
The department will distribute vaccines to those uninsured or underinsured adults 

and children who meet the eligibility requirements. All vaccines that are 
recommended by the Centers for Disease Control will be available.  

 
Please call the Berks County State Health Center at 610-378-4377 to schedule your 
appointment for free or low-cost vaccinations.  
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